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MEMORANDUM #21, 2012
Commonwealth of Massachusetts | Public Employee Retirement Administration Commission
Five Middlesex Avenue, Suite 304, Somerville, MA 02145
Ph 617 666 4446 | Fax 617 628 4002 | TTY 617 591 8917 | www.mass.gov/perac
Domenic J. F. Russo, Chairman
Auditor Suzanne M. Bump | Alan Macdonald | James M. Machado | Donald R. Marquis | Robert B. McCarthy |
Gregory R. Mennis

Joseph E. Connarton, Executive Director

M E M O R A N D U M

TO:           All Retirement Boards

FROM:    Joseph E. Connarton, Executive Director

RE:           Attorney General’s Open Meeting Law Guide

DATE:      February 16, 2012

The Attorney General has posted an updated Open Meeting Law Guide.  The most notable changes are the addition of
remote participation guidelines.  The Guide can be accessed through the website of the Attorney General at
www.mass.gov/ago/openmeeting or by way of a link in the PERAC website. 

If you have questions, please contact this office.

http://www.mass.gov/ago/openmeeting
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